Weekly Newsletter Monday 13th November



Together we build understanding

Parents Evenings ~ Next Monday and Tuesday

Please make your appointments on line as soon as possible. The letter was sent via Parent Hub on Thursday giving information on how to book appointments.

Please arrive a few minutes before your appointment so that you can view your child's books in Year 1 to Year 6.

We ask where possible parents that are separated make appointments together.

If you need any help booking appointments, please ring the school office.

A wonderful week in pictures:

Our Halloween disco was great fun!
Our brilliant Year 5 and Year 6 School
Council representatives were selling
poppies last week. Our choir club at
lunchtimes are busy practising for
Christmas - Unsworth is special place
to be. It is a calm, happy and purposeful learning environment.











Halloween Disco

Thank you for supporting our first PTA event of this year. We were thrilled to raise £485!



Friday 17th November Non-Uniform Day

Children can wear their own clothes to school.



We want to raise some money to donate to Children in Need. Please pay your donations for Non-uniform on Parent Pay.

Please ensure they have appropriate footwear to play outside.

Anti Bullying Week

This week we will be reminding and refocusing the children to think about bullying and we will be recapping the clear definition of bullying.

Sometimes children are quick to use the phrase 'I'm being bullied' when actually it is a one off, falling out or a friendship issue.



There is some useful information for schools, parents and carers on the Anti-Bullying Alliance Website.

www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk

Well done to these superstars!

They were all chosen for a values Certificate this week.

YR Evan, Reia, Y1 Mia, Esme, Y2 Sophia, Jack, Y3 Charlie, Elsie G, Y4 Ellis, Hattie, Y5 Amelia, Max, Y6 Teddy, Sienna



Diary Dates

We have 2 Open Mornings this week for prospective parents

Details are on the school website.

Book on via the office.

W/B 13th November Friday 17th November

- Anti-Bullying Week

Thady 17th November

- Children in Need—Non Uniform £1 donation to children in need

Mon 20th & Tues 21st Nov

- Parents Evening 4-7.30pm

Thursday 23rd November

TTRS Rock Star Day! ~ Dress Up more details to follow

Wednesday 29th November at 2.30pm ~ Year 5 Assembly

Wednesday 6th December at 2.30pm ~ Year 6 Assembly

Friday 2nd December -

Year 2 Trip to

Friday 8th December

Non Uniform Day

Wednesday 13th December 2.30pm- Front Row Music concert for guitar and ukulele Thursday 14th December - Non Uniform Day

Friday 15th December - Christmas Markets Monday 18th December 2pm - Year 2 Nativity

Monday 18th December 2.50pm - KS2 Christmas Sing on the playground

MOVED DATE ~ Apologies—we won't move it again!

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Party Day - Party Clothes Wednesday 20th December - Christmas Dinner Day & Christmas Jumper Day Wednesday 20th December 2pm- Year 1 and Reception Christmas Sing

Thursday 21st December - Reception Trip to Lowry Theatre

Friday 22nd December - School closes at 2pm



I appreciate the value of the class WhatsApp Groups. I know most schools have them and that parents find them useful.

Please can I ask though that if you have a specific query about your

child that your first port of call is to email the office and ask for a meeting or phone conversation.

Please can I also ask that you are respectful and kind to school staff.

There is always a bigger picture why decisions are made and information that you may not be aware of.

